GURU NANAK COLLEGE

Jhajra, Dehradun

(Approved by AICTE, New Delhi, Affiliated to Sri Dev Suman Uttarakhand University)

Ref. No: GNC/PO.0065 Date:09.12.2024

NOTICE

Dear Students, Faculty, and Staff,

In our continuous effort to ensure a safe and secure environment for everyone, we are pleased to announce the establishment of a 24x7 Women Helpline Number and a Comprehensive Security System on campus. These measures have been implemented to ensure the safety and well-being of our female students, faculty, and non-teaching staff.

Key Features of the New Safety Measures:

1. 24x7 Women Helpline Number:

- ✓ A dedicated helpline number has been set up to provide immediate assistance in case of any security or safety-related concerns. The helpline is available round-the-clock for emergency support.
- ✓ The number is 7300777710. Please save this number and use it whenever necessary.

2. Enhanced Security System:

- ✓ The college campus will now be equipped with increased security personnel and surveillance cameras to monitor and ensure safety across key areas, including hostels, academic buildings, and common spaces.
- ✓ Emergency contact points and security desks are available throughout the campus for any immediate assistance.

3. Safe Campus Initiatives:

- ✓ Regular security patrols will be conducted to ensure continuous monitoring of the premises.
- ✓ Training programs on self-defense, safety awareness, and emergency response will be organized to further empower students and staff.

Call to Action:

We encourage all members of the campus community, especially female students, faculty, and staff, to be aware of these safety measures and use the available resources in case of need. Your safety is our utmost priority, and we urge everyone to stay vigilant and report any suspicious activities immediately.

Let's work together to make Guru Nanak College, Dehradun a safe and secure place for all. For any further queries or suggestions, please contact the Security Office at 7300777709.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

Principal Guru Nanak College Jhajra, Dehradun, Uttarakhand